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Dear Sir/Madam,

I am writing this cover letter in relation to the 2019 Summer Internship at Byrne and Wallace. I am a 3rd Year LLB student at Maynooth University and currently have no work experience within the legal sector. I am very keen to experience the day to day workings of a law firm and become immersed within the role given to me. At this time, I am leaning towards the route of solicitor post-graduation and I feel Byrne and Wallace would be the ideal place to develop my legal skills in this area. 

I am particularly interested in your internship programme as I was inspired by a trainee of your year-long internship at a recent careers fair. She described Byrne and Wallace as an exciting, challenging and enjoyable firm to work in. I was drawn in, particularly, by the fact she was given a role in which she drew up contracts, assisted solicitors and met with clients. I believe this is the type of role I would love to work in as it would be challenging and would develop my interpersonal and legal skills. This would also give me a great perspective on any future legal roles I may be interested in.

If successful in my application, I would carry out any task to the best of my abilities and hopefully be of great benefit to the firm as an intern. I believe that this would be an excellent opportunity and one that I hope could be mutually beneficial. 

Meanwhile, I would like to wish you all the best and look forward to hearing from you.

Kind Regards,

Conor M Monaghan



